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6th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

LKS2 Production – ‘Porridge’ 
 

You are warmly invited to come and see this year’s Lower Key Stage 2 production of ‘Porridge’, which will be performed on 

the evening of Monday 11th March at 5.30pm, the afternoon of Tuesday 12th March at 2.00pm & the evening of Thursday 

14th March at 5.30pm.  The children have been working incredibly hard in rehearsals and are looking forward to sharing their 

performance. 

 

Tickets will be issued on a ‘first come, first served’ basis and will be limited (in the first instance) to 2-3 in total per family. 

Unfortunately, the capacity of the school hall is 112. Further tickets may be available nearer the performance, please contact 

the school office.  It will be necessary for you to bring your tickets to be admitted to the production and we will be checking 

them against our records.  

 

Our children in school work very hard to learn lines, actions and songs so that they can deliver a polished performance.  It is 

very exciting for them to perform in front of an audience and we know that these occasions are proud moments for parents 

and grandparents.  Pre-school age children who may call out, cry or distract can unintentionally spoil the performance for 

our children and the audience, so for these reasons pre-school age children will only be able to attend the performance on 

the afternoon of Tuesday 12th March with their parents/carers.  We are very sorry but pre-school age children will not be 

able to attend the other two performances. 

 

We would also like to remind you that we operate a ‘No Filming or Photography’ policy during school events. This is 

outlined in ‘The Knowledge Handbook 2023/2024’. We appreciate your support with this. We are intending to produce a 

programme of the memories from the performance.  

In order to make arrangements for the evening performances, please can you indicate via Parentmail whether your child will 

be attending the evening performances.  Children will need to return to school at 5.00pm for a prompt 5.30pm start. To 

confirm your child’s attendance, please visit the form section of your Parentmail account. This will be available to complete 

on 6th February 2024. Nearer the time, you will be able to request tickets for the performances  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

St James Academy  
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